
Ground Broken for Washington
Building.

(Special Correspondence.)
With ceremonies for the occasion,

thftsiteof the Washington Building
for the Lewis and Clark Exposition
was dedicated Saturday. The cere-
monies were attended by Governor
Mead and party, by President Goode
and other Exposition officials, and
a number of spectators.

Governor Mead and his party
were driven to the Exposition
grounds in a four-horse tally-ho
coach, arriving at the site shortly
after eleven o,clock. The day was
perfect.

PresidentGoode of the Exposition
welcomed the Washington officials,
and in a few words presented the
site to Governor Mead.

"It has been the desire of the
people of Oregon, and especially
the directors of the Lewis and I
Clark Exposition, that Washington 'might feel that the Exposition was
as much her fair as Oregon's," he
said. "Washington has shown her
willingness to take this view of the
matter, and has made a magnifi-
cent appropriation. We are indeed
glad to welcome our sister state to
participation in the Exposition, and
it is a pleasure to present this site to
the state which has come so gen-
erously to our assistance".

Governor Mead said that he had
felt, with the people of Washington,
that Washington must take part in
the fair, and he was glad to accept
the site.

"I am glad to see the spirit of
friendliness, the fraternal feeling,
being engendered in this waj'," he
said. ''We expect that the fair will
attract thousands of people to the
great Pacific Northwest, and Wash-
ington realizes the importance of
being properly represented at the
fair which Oregon people are to
hold. We have come to call the
fair "our" Exposition".

President Goode then handed the
Governor a spade, and Mr. Mead,
with the remark that he was ac-

customed to the implement, turned
the first spadeful of earth, while the
crowd applauded. This concluded
the ceremony.

The site chosen by Washington
officials for their building is as well
situated as any on the grounds.
The building will stand on a

beautiful plot, the eastern part of
the Exposition grounds. Its lo-
cation on the shore of Guild's Lake
makes the place particularly de-
sirable. The view from the build-
ings willinclude the main Exposi-
tion picture, with the rows of
Exhibits Palaces to the south and
west, and the Govern ment Penn-
sula, with its magnificent Govern-
ment Buildings, across the lake.
In the distance rise the lofty peaks
of the Cascade range, Mount Hood,
Mount St. Helens, Mount Ranier
and Mount Adams being pjiat^Vf
visible on a clear day.

The Washington state commission
has under consideration several
admirable plans for the building,
and will decide on one of them
within a few days, in order that
work on the structure may be be-
gun without delay. The plan*
under consideration provide for a
building which shall show in a
convincing way the great forest re-
sources of Washington. Washing-
ton's exhibit, part of which willbe
housed in the pavilion, will in-
clude in a comprehensive way dis-
plays to show all the varied indus-
tries of the Evergreen state.

Governor Mead and his party
were entertained at luncheon by
Governor Chamberlain and staff,
and in the evening were guests of
honor at a formal dinner. They
arrived in the city Friday afternoon,
and were entertained in the evening
at a theatre party. In the Gover-
nor's party were J. J. Smith, pres-
ident of the State Commission;
State Senators Huber, Rasher, Cary,
L. Stewart, T. B. Sumner; State
Representatives W. H. Hard, W.
H.'Miller, State Commissioner A.
M. Blake, Executive Commissioner,
Elmer H. Johnston, Colonel A. G.
Cagwin of the Governor's staff;
A. N. Brown, the Governor's
private secretary.
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